
Board Notes February 2018 
 
To All our Members and Friends at UUFM:  
 
Here are a few quick updates on things happening at UUFM: 
 

OUR SEARCH TEAM IS BUSY INTERVIEWING AND BEING INTERVIEWED BY OUR POTENTIAL MINISTERS, 
AND LISTENING TO THEM PREACH! 

 
This is the main focus of board discussions lately. We are scheduling a few events to help prepare us to 
welcome our new minister: 
 
1: Tony Filipovitch will be giving a sermon on April 8: The Care and Feeding of a New Minister. 
 
2. April 22 and April 29, our ministerial candidate being recommended to us from our search committee 
will be preaching in our sanctuary. 
 
3: Between April 22 and April 29, the ministerial candidate will be meeting with EVERYONE. 
 
4: On April 29 at noon we will have a Congregational Meeting with the sole purpose of voting to approve 
our ministerial candidate as our first official called minister. 
 
2: May 6: We will have a Listening Circle on Welcoming our New Minister. 
 
Exciting times at our beloved UUFM! 
 
In Gratitude, 
Nancy Cramblit, Your Board President 


